Dear VMC Community,
Last week, some of our VMC students organized a Variety Show, which aired on YouTube.  It was a phenomenal show and we would like to thank everyone who participated. Special thanks and recognition goes to to Lea Teolis for organizing and Giulia Giovannelli for hosting the event.  Our Visual Arts Teacher, Ms. Cline, helped bring Lea and Giulia's vision to life, which also contributed to the Variety Show's success.  Here is the link for you to watch our kids showcase their talents: https://vmcartauction.carrd.co/
The Variety Show's purpose was and is to help raise money for Leukemia and Lymphoma Society of Canada (LLSC).  If you wish to contribute, please click the title VMC Variety Show 2021, which is just below the video playing.
OR
There are four fantastic fine pieces of artwork, which Thomas Arcamone and Ms. Cline have generously donated.  The bids can be made by clicking: https://vmcartauction.carrd.co/
The auction has started and we hope that you can all make this campaign a very successful and memorable one with you contributions. The auction will close on Thursday, June 3rd at 6:30 pm.
Thank you again for all of your support.


